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Important Notification related to Physical Verification related to UG Admission, 2025  
 
 

The Physical Verification of Admitted students in the Mop-Up Phase scheduled on 

24.09.2025 will be postponed till further notice vide G.O. Memo No. 699-HED-17014(99)/ 

186/ 2025-CS SEC dt.23.09.2025. All the students are directed to visit the college website 

(nistarinicollege.ac.in) regularly for the rescheduled dates for Physical Verification.  

 

By Order, 

Dr. U K Mukhopadhyay 
Teacher-in-Charge 
Nistarini College, Purulia 






